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Battelle M:morial Institute License No. SNM-7

Columbus Operations g g 0 IE94 Docket No. 070-00008
ATTN: Kenneth C. Brog, Ph.D.

Vice President, Environmental
Health and Safety

505 King Avenue
Columbus, OH 43201

Dear Dr. Brog:

This letter is to confirm the management meeting scheduled for 1:00 p.m. (CST)
on Friday, March 11, 1994, in the NRC Region III office located at 801
Warrenville Road, Lisle, Illinois. The Region III attendees will include
W. L. Axelson, Director, Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards, and
other members of the Region III and Headquarters Nuclear Materials Safety and
Safeguards staff. The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the recent
inspection performed at your facility, the Battelle Columbus Operations (BC0)
management philosophy on interactions with the NRC, the BC0 license status,
and the BC0 radioactive source accountability program. Other topics for
discussion will include:

1. Self assessments;
2. Openness with the NRC;
3. Separation of the current license into three separate licenses;
4. Accountability of licensed materials; and
5. Licensing issues with regard to the release of decontaminated

buildings one at a time rather than the entire site.

If you would like to discuss this letter, please contact me at (708) 829-9800.

Sincerely,

Original signed by W. L. Axelson
W. L. Axelson, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc: T. Baillieul, Site Manager
Department of Energy
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